
Under 14
 Country Championships

BULLETIN EIGHT		  20 March 2015

The following information is provided to help you prepare for the Under 14 Championships in April 2015.

Player Registrations

Player registrations are to be completed by Sunday March 22nd 2015. 
If you require assistance or information, please contact the BVC office immediately.

Man 2 Man / No Zone Policy

This event will feature the ‘No Zone’ Policy, where each team will be required to employ man to man defensive principles. 
For more information on this see the M2M 2015 Document. Please ensure all coaches are aware of this as BVC will have 
supervisors monitoring games across the competition.

U14 Championship Fixtures

Fixtures for this event have now been published and they can be found here.
Please ensure you are aware of the location of all playing venues prior to the event commencing.

For the 2015 Under 14 Country Championships, BVC has partnered with Zaidee’s Rainbow Foundation to highlight the urgent 
need for families to discuss organ and tissue donation. 

BVC is seeking every player in every team to purchase and wear Rainbow Shoelaces to continue the message started by the 
Turner Family. That is a donation of just $20 from every team competing in the 2015 U14 Country Champs. 

Over 700 shoelaces will be available for purchase in the foyer of the Shepparton Stadium and with the support of the basketball 
community, it is BVC’s target that we will be able to donate close to $2000 to Zaidee’s Rainbow Foundation.

Please see the attached documents for more information regarding this.

Sammy Cartwright
Basketball Victoria Country
e: sammy.cartwright@bvcc.net.au
m: 0427 937 020
w: www.bvc-juniorchamps.sportingpulse.net
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